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The Casa Grande Elementary School District has a dress code (J2361-R) that students 
attending Palo Verde Elementary School will also be encouraged to follow. 

• TOPS:  Navy blue, red, white, long-sleeved collar shirts and turtlenecks are options.  
Palo Verde spirit shirts are allowed on Fridays only.  ALL undershirts should be red, 
white or blue. 
 

• BOTTOMS: Dark jeans, navy blue or khaki pants, shorts, skirts, capris, and jumpers 
are acceptable.  Shorts, dresses and skirts should be no less than six (6) inches 
above the top of the kneecap.  Pants or shorts should not be embellished with 
sequins or lace and should be dark blue, not tie-dyed and not torn or have holes.  

 

• SOCKS: Navy blue, white or black solid colored socks may be worn.  Tights and 
leggings in these colors may be worn under jumpers or skirts. 
 

• SHOES: Closed-toe shoes are to be worn on P.E. days. Low-heeled sandals with a 
back strap are permitted, but flip-flops, slippers, shoes with a heel, and Heelies are 
not permitted. 
 

• HATS: Hats may be worn outdoors, but are not to be worn in the building. 
 

• OUTERWEAR: During the cold weather months, any color jacket, sweater, sweater 
vest, or sweatshirt is permitted for wear outside. 
 

• OTHER ITEMS: Artificial nails, make-up, and temporary tattoos, are not permitted. 
 
 

Every effort will be made to keep your child in school and make sure that they are 

wearing an acceptable version of the dress code.  There may be instances where parents 

will need to be contacted to provide a change of clothing, if your child is not in uniform. 
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